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INTERNAL MEMORANDUM 
 
TO :  MS WN HADEBE 
  DDG: INSTITUTIONAL DEVELOPMENT SUPPORT 
 
FROM : MR GN NGCOBO 
  HEAD OF DEPARTMENT 
   
SUBJECT :  REQUEST FOR VISUALS, IN THE FORM OF PICTURES AND VIDEOS, 

OF MATRIC INTERVENTION PROGRAMMES 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
a) The department is planning on recording and publicising all efforts made towards the 

support in improving the NSC results for 2024. In this, each district is requested to share 
pictures and videos taken during intervention programmes for class of 2024, viz:  

• Winter Boot Camps,  

• Weekend Classes, and,  

• District Support Interventions.     
 
b) The above must be submitted by to the Communications and Publications Directorate via 

email: muzi.mahlambi@kzndoe.gov.za or WhatsApp 082 519 1420 and cc: Ms Tusile 
Chonco from the Office of the Head of Department on tusile.chonco@kzndoe.gov.za.  

 
c) The visuals must be sent by Tuesday, 06 August 2024.  
 
Regards,  

 

 

 
MR GN NGCOBO 
HEAD OF DEPARTMENT 
DATE: 31/07/2024 
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